
In Year 1 we have had a lovely May. 

We have been learning about animals and had a visit from The Amazing Animal 

Workshop. Some of us were very brave and even held a snake! 

 

 

 

 

Sorting animal categories. 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been learning about halves and quarters. We did lots of work in our 

PE sessions.  

 


